
 

Qkr! Online ordering 

Qkr! 

Link to the Qkr! Helpful Hints page on our Website 

 https://www.spegdbb.catholic.edu.au/school-community/212/p/ 

STEP BY STEP INSTRUCTIONS ON THE NEXT TWO PAGES 

The first time you  open the 

QKR! By MasterCard App from 

the  APP STORE  

PLEASE ENTER YOUR EMAIL 

ADDRESS THEN USE THE 

SIGN UP button  

(Not the Log In ) you may have 

to do this twice. 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Canteen Lunch Orders live week 2 of Term 2. 
Welcome to Term 2 in the canteen! We are very excited to start our Qkr order-

ing system next week. It is very easy to use and I encourage all families to 

download the app and get on board. The app allows you to make changes to orders, for example, a chicken wrap 

can be ordered and you have the ability to say, "No tomato or mayo please!"  This process is going to make life in 

the canteen 100% easier for volunteers. Speaking of which, please have a look at the roster at the end of the news-

letter. We are in desperate help for two volunteers next Friday. It is possible to change one helper from Infants over 

to the Primary side so if you are available but have only children on the Infants side, that's ok! We NEED YOU! We 

will still need an additional helper on the primary side as well. Just remember... Grandparents are awesome helpers 

so dob them in and get them working! 

 

P&F team 

https://www.spegdbb.catholic.edu.au/school-community/212/p/dbb.local/Local/Users/maria.smith/My%20Documents/Custom%20Office%20Templates




 




